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Public Announcement 2012 – 24 AWC 
 
 
Alumina Limited notes press  reports  that  Indonesia’s  Supreme Court has upheld a challenge to an 
Indonesian Government ban on the export of unprocessed minerals, including bauxite. The 
Company does not have further details of the Court decision or Indonesian government plans on 
this matter. 
 
 

For investor enquiries: For media enquiries: 
Ben Pitt 
Investor Relations Manager 
Phone: +61 3 8699 2609 
Mobile:  +61 400 069 406 
 
ben.pitt@aluminalimited.com 

Nerida Mossop 
Hinton and Associates 
Phone:  +61 3 9600 1979 
Mobile:  +61 437 361 433 
 

 
 
Some statements in this public announcement are forward-looking statements within the meaning of the US Private 
Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995.  Forward-looking statements also include those containing such words as 
‘anticipate’,  ‘estimates’,  ‘should’,  ‘will’,  ‘expects’,  ‘plans’  or  similar  expressions.    Forward-looking statements involve risks 
and uncertainties that may cause actual outcomes to be different from the forward-looking statements.  Important factors 
that could cause actual results to differ from the forward-looking statements include:  (a) material adverse changes in 
global economic, alumina or aluminium industry conditions and the markets served by AWAC; (b) changes in production 
and development costs and production levels or to sales agreements; (c) changes in laws or regulations or policies; 
(d) changes in alumina and aluminium prices and currency exchange rates; and (e) the other risk factors summarised in 
Alumina’s Form 20-F for the year ended 31 December 2011 
 
 

 
Stephen Foster 
Company Secretary 
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